
Press Release on Ramnavami Procession 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

  

West Bengal Commission for Protection of Child Rights has sent letters 

to all the District Magistrates of West Bengal to ensure that children 

who will take part in Ramnavami procession ( 2019)   should not carry 

any arms. 

Commission has also asked them to campaign on this issue to create 

awareness and send the status report to the Commission regarding this 

matter within 7 days after Ramnavami. 

  

 Regards. 

 

WBCPCR 

26.03.2019 

 


